
 
Date:	22nd	April,	2020	
	
To	
National	Stock	Exchange	of	India	Limited	
Exchange	Plaza,		
C‐1,	Block	G,	
Bandra	Kurla	Complex,		
Bandra	East,	Mumbai	–	400051	
	
Dear	Sir/Madam,		
	
Sub:	Replay	to	Clarification	on	Price	Movement		
Ref.	No.		NSE/CM/Surveillance/9395	your	letter	dated	April	21,	2020.	
	
With	reference	 to	 the	cited	subject	above,	we	would	 like	to	bring	 to	your	kind	notice	 that	 the	
company	 have	 been	 duly	 complying	 and	 diligently	 disclosing	 all	 the	 events,	 information	
required	 under	 Regulation	 30	 and	 other	 applicable	 provisions	 of	 SEBI	 (LODR)	 Regulations,	
2015.	
	
We	wish	 to	 clarify	 that,	 as	 of	 now	 the	 company	 don’t	 have	 any	 information	 /announcement,	
which	may	have	bearing	on	the	price/volume	behaviour	in	the	scrip.	
	
Please	take	the	above	clarification	on	your	records.		
	

Thanking	You	
	

Yours	faithfully	
	

 


